
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am a parent in Oregon who opposes Bill 3063. I believe parents have a fundamental right to make 
informed medical decisions for their children—decisions free from unnecessary and overreaching 
mandates  
I believe in personal freedoms and individual choice. Giving the state the right to mandate a medical 
procedure, and compromising the freedom for parents to make personal medical decisions is not 
something I will support. We should continue protecting vaccine exemptions for families that believe it is 
the best decision for their children. 
 
I hope you take into consideration the rights and opinions of a current voter and parent  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Michael Rich 
Bend, OR  

 


